
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Guests – John  

 

  

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary Robert Hansford                     0400 736 329 hansford.r@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   
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Invocation Alf Thorpe Geoff Adcock 

Duties 
Chas Cunneen 
Les Dingfelder 

Brian Fitzpatrick 
Gary Frank 

Fellowship 
Gary Frank 
Geoff Gallagher 

Brian Gould 
Doug Harrison 

Bar 
Carolyn 
Robinson 
Seamus Haugh 

Graeme Lock 
Trevor Lock 

Program Board Meeting Terry Jarvis 

Dates for Your Diaries  

November 22
nd

 Bunnings BBQ 

November 27
th

 Cluster Foundation Dinner 

December 1
st

 Nativity Scene Assembly 

December 4
th

 Drawing of the Great Grange Raffle 2019 

December 8
th

 Carols in Canterbury Park 

December 10
th

 BBQ at Eaglehawk Secondary College Orientation Day 

December 18
th

 Club Christmas Function 

  

For apologies or guests 
please advise President 

John Jones prior to 
10.00a.m. on the 

Wednesday of the 
meeting. 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   

 

Volume 55 - Number 21 – November 20th 2019 
 

Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

Birthdays - November 

1
st
 Carolyn Robinson 

3
rd

 Marj Jones 
14

th
 John Brook 

28
th

 Mick Costello 
 
Inductions - November 

6
th

 Alison Bacon (2013) 
23

rd
 Mick Costello (2011) 

30
th

 Jack Millonig (1988) 

Special Requests to all Members 

 Apologies to John via text or email only  

 Reading the bulletin is strongly recommended  

(ironically if you don’t you won’t see this request). 

mailto:jjones@netcon.net.au
mailto:hansford.r@gmail.com
mailto:eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:ronald_payne1952@outlook.com
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub


 

 

 

 

 

President John’s Report 
 

Christmas Raffle Thankyou to all who have filled spots to date but we do have a number still to be filled, 
especially on Saturdays. We have an opportunity to run a barbecue on Saturday November 30 at IGA 
Long Gully and on Saturday 14 at IGA Eaglehawk and so extra help will be needed for those. 
 
I had the pleasure of presenting a Graduation Certificate to AG and PP Ron Payne on completing the 
recent RLI. It is the third time he has completed the program and has learned something new every 
time. A further session will be held in February and members are encouraged to attend. 
 
We do not have a dinner meeting next week as we will be supporting the Cluster Foundation Dinner at 
Moama Bowling Club, organised by the Rotary Club of Echuca Moama. Thank you to those nine 
members who have indicated that they plan to attend. Cost is $40.00 pp and payment prior is preferred 
although it can be accepted by cash or credit card on the night. EFT details: 

 BSB: 633000 (Bendigo Bank) 
 A/c: 110642188 (Rotary Club of Echuca-Moama Inc) 
 Ref: Surname. 
 

We will car pool for the trip to Echuca, meeting at the Mechanics at 5:00 pm. 
 
 
 
The November Board meeting has been postponed to Dec 
4 which will coincide with the drawing of the Great Grange 
Raffle. (While on the raffle, the chances of winning are 
currently better that 100 to 1 so it is not too late to 
organize a ticket, a syndicate or let fellow wine lovers 
know). Social media is our best marketing strategy so 
please let people know via your networks. 
 
 
 
Thank you all for your very generous contributions to the Swap Meet. No financials are available at this 
stage but early indications are that it may be slightly down on previous years. This was also the case 
with our car parking at Lightning Reef, but that was still a very good ‘earner’ for the Club and the school. 
 
Thank you to Secretary and Public Officer Robert for convening a very efficient AGM. President Elect 
Mick Costello was confirmed as President 2020/21 and announced his Board, we look forward to 
another exciting year. His proposal to redesign our club uniform in black and yellow colours was roundly 
defeated. 
 

 
 
We will be erecting the Nativity Scene on the balcony of Eaglehawk Town 
Hall on December 1 at 9:00 am under the direction of Trevor Lock and 
support would be appreciated. 
 
Fellowship Director and PEN Gary is finalizing arrangements for our 
Christmas celebration – watch this space for further developments. 
 
We will reconvene at the Mechanics on Dec 4 – keep promoting those 
Grange ticket sales. 
 
 
 

 
John P Jones, 
President 2019/2010 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Member Announcements –  
 

  
John Gurr 

John will be placing a new order for our club uniforms shortly and asks that all members complete 
details of their order (form circulated during meeting).   Please check with family members who may 
also like to be able to proudly wear our branded clothing – especially when they help us out on bbq’s 
or selling raffle tickets!   
 

 
 
Robert Hansford 

Extended thanks to the club for the efforts of 
filling the roster for FJ’s at the Swap Meet.  
Particular mention was made of our newest 
members, Brian Fitzpatrick, Geoff Gallagher 
and Peter Holden who along with the Holden 
family worked brilliantly for the club and are 
to be commended for their efforts toward the 
team. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Gary Frank 
Announced that the Club Christmas function would be held on 
Wednesday 18th December and took a vote as to possible 
venues.  A final decision will be made by Gary and John with 
additional information being relayed to members shortly. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Leon McGlashan –  
 
The Christmas Raffle 
roster is being circulated 
and we thank those 
members who have filled 
in spots so far.  We are still 
in need of more volunteers 
so please check the roster 
and your diaries and see if 
you can help out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brian Fitzpatrick and Peter Holden concentrating 

hard  – under the watchful eye of Les who is 

clearly supervising and ensuring quality control is 

maintained! 



 

 

 

 

 
Alison Bacon 

Deal of the Year to attend a District 9800 Conference like never before! 

 

Right Here!  

  In Bendigo!  

    No Travel Expenses!  

       No Accommodation Expenses!  

No Reason Not To Attend!  
 

and you can even save on registration by jumping online and securing your tickets prior to 30th 

November and take advantage of the early bird registration!  -  As all our members will be attending  

it makes perfect sense to register now because it saves you money. 

 

LETS DO IT! 

https://www.trybooking.com/BDPRN 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Club Website is growing – when time permits more information is being added, with our goal to 
increase a positive profile in the community and to be a ‘go to’ source  of information for our very 
own members.  A downloadable Club Bulletin Section has recently been completed and members 
are now able to access an archive of all bulletins from the current year.  Go to 
eaglehawkrotary.org.au and the top menu bar (as highlighted, shows you where you will find this 
newly added feature). 
 

 



 

 

 

 

For your quick and easy way to purchase go to - raffletix.com.au/?ref=5t6cz 
  

file:///C:/Users/al/Documents/ROTARY/Bulletins/2019-20/raffletix.com.au/%3fref=5t6cz


 

 

 

 

 

 
Nomination forms can be downloaded from our website – www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 

Nominations for both Junior and Senior category close on Friday 13th December 

http://www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 


